
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Social Media Policy 

Monkton Gymnastics Club social media policy for gymnasts, coaches, officials, and volunteers 

 

• MGC asks that all coaches, officials, and volunteers do not become named friends with 

gymnasts or gymnasts’ parents on your social networking pages.  

• If MGC staff/coaches receive messages or requests through social network 

sites/messenger, you must not respond to the child directly. Please respond to the 

parent directly.  

• MGC uses an open Facebook, Instagram, TikTok page to share updates & 

pictures/videos of gymnasts/competitions. Parents/Gymnasts should not make negative 

or derogatory comments on these platforms about MGC, Gymnasts or coaches. 

• Parents are encouraged to monitor their child’s social media pages.  

• Coaches/Parents/Gymnasts must not upload pictures/videos to social media if they 

contain other gymnasts – without first seeking that parent’s permission.  

• Always remember that anything posted on social media can be shared with people 

other than whom it was intended for and no longer in your control.  

• Parents/coaches/gymnasts must not post ‘on behalf’ of Monkton Gymnastics Club  

• MGC will not post any personal information online like – surnames, emails & phone 

numbers 

 

Social networking sites should be used to promote gymnastics/MGC and never be used to 

criticise gymnasts, parents, or the sport. 

 

If anyone would like to report anything you can contact MGC management team or the club’s 

welfare officer on -  

07388331873 or monktongymnastics@gmail.com 

 

Many Thanks Monkton Gymnastics Club 
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